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P7 Homework Task Sheet

Week beginning 18th November 2019
	Subject
	Self Ass.
	Parent Signature/Comment

	Enterprise
	As part of our enterprise project, which will take place during the open classrooms on Friday 29th November, we will be managing a range of Christmas stalls in groups. Over the next 2 weeks, we will be preparing for our stalls and creating any items which we would like to display. This may include: banners, bunting, posters, table cloths, price lists/tags or any other eye-catching creations which will attract customers to visit our stalls. All members of each group have decided upon which job they will undertake as part of the project. 

If you require any school resources, please make sure to ask your teacher in advance.

All baking products should be brought in on the day of the Christmas fayre.
	


